
‘NEW’ Super Hero’s 

Menu

September saw the launch Chartwells NEW 
Super Hero’s menu…

We love to give our Primary school pupils a real 
variety of foods to choose from, so lunch times 
are a period of their day they really look forward 
to. The menu provides dishes that both parents 
and pupils like to see along with everyday 
favourites such as Pasta and Jacket Potatoes

Your Catering Team encourage all students to try 
new dishes beyond their own cultures – we have 
nutritional tasty dishes from India, China, and 
more - students are never bored, only hungry for 
more!  

Is Your Child Eligible For Free 

School Meals?
Your child may be eligible for FREE SCHOOL MEALS if 
you get an income-based benefit (for example 
Income Support or Child Tax Credit). You can 
sometimes qualify if you receive Working Tax Credit. 
But it depends on the income your tax credits have 
been worked out on, and where you live in the UK. 
This could save you approx. £400 per year and allow 
your child to have a Hot Meal or Sandwich.

HOW DO I CLAIM? Visit the website below
www.gov.co.uk/apply-free-school-meals

Phoenix Primary Super 

Hero’s News

For further information on any of these articles please contact
Kerry Davis – Marketing & Commercial Manager

E – Kerry.davis@compass-group.co.uk

Return to School…
We are so pleased to see students safe return to 
school. Over the past few months we have been 
working with the school following stringent social 
distancing policies . Our Catering Team have also 
adhered to cleaning procedures that are in line 
with the latest Government guidelines ensuring 
that we can continue to serve great food in a safe 
environment.

Taste of America Theme Day
21st January 2021

Tasty Mains
Beef Burger ‘or’ Veggie Hot Dog

‘with’
Chips

Sweetcorn & Baked Beans

Yummy Desserts
Chocolate Orange Drizzle Cake with 

Chocolate Custard
Jelly and Ice Cream

Festive Greetings From Your 

Chartwells Catering Team

I am sure that we are all looking forward to the 
Festive Season,  it may be slightly different to last 
year, but nevertheless I’m sure that we will all make 
the most of it.

Chartwells and Phoenix Primary Academy Catering 
Team would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas & 
Happy New Year.


